W are pleased you e here today: Please
wiep by the Weloome Center in the Atrium
o the Information Diesk at the back of the
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indamnation shout the
church,

We hope you will
warship with us again
| soon
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Order of Worship

September 1,2013

Preparing Our Hearts for Wosship
Phuring thras gy plesse prepar fre wrsbip by naming off oel phones, taidsg
chiblren i the restrom, ete.

Psalm 34
Come Let Us Worship & Bow Down 153
We Bring the Sacrifice of Praise 54
O Worship the King 144

Prayer

Fairest Lord Jesus 288
Magnificat SH 39

Commusrian
Coneribusion

If You Miss Me 5H 69

Sermon = Larry Suttle
"My Trip to the Well™

Shepherd'’s Prayer — Chuck Weaver
Thy Word 449

Resdy te became 3 ChristianT
Become a member of ihe 10th & Broad charch?
Have a special necd for prayer?

If v, after the service go through the fromt right dears of the
Amditorium where pastors and minksters are waiting
to mssist you in the Alcove.
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Kid Zone

Kid Zone is our K-4* Grade
children’s worship that meets on
Sundays during the 10:00 AM
Worship time. Kid Zone will begin
next Sunday, September 8. We still
have room on our Kid Zone teams,
so if you would like to help please
sign up in the Atrium.

HANDWHAND

Sunday Nights
There will be no kids classes meeting tonight. Kids are invited to meet
tonight in the auditorium with their families.

Fall Quarter

QOur Fall Children’s Quarter has begun and we still have classes on
Wednesday nights that need a leader, a class on Sunday morning and one
on Sunday night needing a leader.

Children's Ministry Meeting

Greg will be meeting with parents and volunteers this Wednesday night
from 5:45 PM to 6:45 PM to discuss the upcoming year and beyond in
Children’s Ministry here at T&B. Food will be provided. ,

Back to School Bash

This Friday students and their families are invited to the FL.C for a Back
to School party. We'll have food, games and a bounce house to help us
kick off the new year. If you would like to help with this event, please
contact Greg.

DC4K

Greg will be leading a Divorce Care for Kids group at the Corner
beginning next Monday night, 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM. Check out the
corner website for more info. Call Greg if you'd be interested in helping.

www.tnbkids.org

Tonight: We will have no planned youth activities tonight. Youth are
encouraged to come to the auditorium at 6pm with the rest of the church.

Wednesday evening: September 4, youth class will meet in the youth
building at 7pm for a time of worship and to discuss youth events for the
fall.

Fall Calendar Meeting: This Wednesday, September 4, we want to invite

the parents of the youth to our class time in the youth building at 7pm.
We will hand out and discuss the youth calendar for the fall.

.1 104,

Dinner @ the Cannedys: On
Saturday, September 14, all Junior
High students are invited to Shane
and Rachel'’s house for dinner from
6-8pm. We will eat, play games,
and just get to know each other
better. Let Shane know if you are
coming so we know how much

food to prepare.

—
BROAD
Youth

To Parents Of College Students It is time to update our list of college
students who are not going to MSU (a ministry is already in place for these
students) so members wﬂﬁmve the option to pray for, send encouraging
letters, or care packages to these students who are attending college away
from home. Once you have an address, please contact Janet in the church
office with their information.

A Baby Shower for Sabrina (Johnson) Hynd, daughter of Elmer and Linda
Johnson, will be held on Sunday, September 8, from 4:00-5:00 p.m. in

the Atrium. Sabrina and her husband, Eric, are expecting twin boys in
November. She is registered at Target and Walmart.

The Corner is offering 2 classes in September. Please share the information
about these classes with anyone you know who might benefit from them.
‘They can call The Corner at 687-2476 or email office@thecornerwf.org to get
information or enroll.

A Bridge Back to Success taught by Ted Paddack is an 8 week class

that teaches basic traits such as responsibility, integrity and dgﬁ:ndabi]it}f

to help them change their path ang become a better person. The class will
be Thursday nifghts, Sept. 5 = Oct. 24 from 6:30 — 8:30
Divorce Care for Kids is a 13 week program that is designed to help
children ages 5-12 whose parents are separated or divorced. Monday nights,
September 9 - Dec. 2 from 5:30 to 7:30 PM

Baby Piggy Bank We will be passing around a Baby Piggy Bank in the adult
bible classes for Mandi Suttle ﬁ‘ackson (actually for Abbﬁc} next Sunday
morning on Sept. 15% or you can give your donation to Linda Johnson.

Wednesday Ladies Bible Class will resume for the year on Wednesday,
September 18" in the FL.C at 10:00 a.m.

Wedding Phil and Renee Collier request the honor Dt;lycur presence at the
marriage of their daughter Callie Collier to Grant Anderson at 5:30 in the
afternoon on Saturday, September 21st, at Tenth and Broad.

Ladies Retreat at the Arbor Breeze Lodge is Feb. 8th & 9th in Sulphur,
OK. Please sign up as soon as possible since sleeping accommodations are
limited. The price is $30.00 plus extra money for lunch going & coming.
Will leave the church parking lot at 9:30am on Saturday an§ return at 3 or
4pm on Sunday. We will have a great day of goin% to lunch, exploring an old
town, visiting a chocolate factory, enjoying some BBQ for sulp r at the lodge
with great devotionals and singing to golluw in the evening. If you have any
questions, please see Alicejoy a}fnr or Megan Bradford

Member Updates: Please make these changes to your church directory.
Russell Campbell

New email address:

Simba Musarurwa

New phone number:

THE STEQR.Y

Larry
Suttle
Preaching
Minister

| Greg
Stanford

Children's

Minister

Shane
Cannedy
Youth
Minister

Elmer
Johnson
Congregational
Care Minister

‘The Beginning of Life
as We Know It
Genesis 1-8

SHEPHERDS

Kevin Baber
Elmer Johnson
Ted Paddack

Chuck Weaver
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Mustangs for Christ Campus Ministry

MSU started up Monday and so that
means it is time to restock
the Pantry at the Student
Center! In the Atrium,
there are shopping lists
on the Mission Center
table you can take with
you or we can always use
milk money! You can give

the money to Elmer or Linda Johnson.

The interviewing process for a new director
is on-going. If you know of someone who
would be ideal, have them send their resume

to elmer@tenthandbroad.org—soon!

Our Mission/

[ L]

Our Vision

committed to drawing people to an

authentic relationship with Christ so that

all may experience and share His love.

Qur mission will be achieved as we expect
and equip Christians to share in worship,

learning, relationships, ministry and
evangelism.

Full Cup Cafe

will resume Wednesday
September 11"

.The Cooking Teams are posted
on the FLC glass doors, so please
check to see which team you are
on if you signed up to serve.

The Tenth and Broad Church of Christ is
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